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10-27-2016

Dear Prospective Basketball Parents,

	We are in the planning stages for the upcoming basketball season and you are receiving this letter because your child has expressed interest in participating.   The goal this year is to expand our league down to 4th grade and play teams from the Sandusky Bay Conference.  Teams currently in the league include: Tiffin Calvert, Fremont St Joe, Lakota, Old Fort, Oak Harbor, Hopewell Loudon, and Gibsonburg.  We are currently booking gym times for the student-athletes to practice and need to have a firm commitment from you and your child so that we know if we can field a team for each grade level.  Some details of the league include:

· Practices will begin by the middle of November

· Girl’s games will be played on Sundays starting at 1:00pm.

· Boy’s games will be played on Saturdays starting at 9:00am.

· Home games will be played in the elementary gym

· Our goal is to field six elementary teams:  4th grade boys, 4th grade girls, 5th grade boys, 5th grade girls, 6th grade boys, and 6th grade girls.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please return to your child’s teacher by Wednesday, November 2nd
	
 _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 


Student Name __________________________________	Grade ________

Parent Name ___________________________________ Phone # _______________________

______ Yes, I want my child to participate in Panther basketball

______ No, I do not want my child to participate in Panther basketball

I would be willing to volunteer in the following areas (Circle):

Coaching		Concessions		Ticket Seller					


Please put on the envelope ATTN: John McGuire (Grades 4-6 Basketball)
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